
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 1:14 PM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: 2022-23 Honorary Degree Recommendations 
 
Colleagues, 
  
Each year, the Office of the Chancellor puts out a call requesting campus recommendations for the 
awarding of honorary doctoral degrees by the Board of Trustees of the California State University. Those 
nominated and selected have been among our country’s most distinguished leaders and humanitarians, 
individuals whose efforts have transcended the ordinary and made a remarkable impact on the lives of 
generations of people. 
  
CSUSB has been honored to sponsor some of those nominations, celebrating individuals who have 
similarly impacted our university and the communities we serve. The honorary doctorate remains the 
highest honor bestowed by the Board of Trustees. 
  
Next month, the CSUSB Honorary Doctorate Committee will meet to review nominations and advise the 
President accordingly. If you would like to nominate someone, please confidentially submit their name 
directly to Janette Garcia at jygarcia@csusb.edu, along with a one-page detailed biography on their 
achievements. The committee will review those nominations. 
  
The deadline for submission to the Provost Office is. Friday October 28 by close of Day 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Rafik 

 
A. Rafik Mohamed, Ph.D.  
Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 

mailto:Provost@csusb.edu
mailto:colleagues@groups.csusb.edu
mailto:jygarcia@csusb.edu

	From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 1:14 PM To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> Subject: 2022-23 Honorary Degree Recommendations

